
Minot State University 
Finance Committee Meeting  

December 4, 2015 
 

Members present: Kevin Harmon, Jonelle Watson, Rick Hedberg, Alex Buchholz, Kelsey 
Buchholz, Kevin Gilgallon, Kaitlin Walker 
 
Members of the Finance Committee heard reports from representatives from the Wellness 
Center, Men’s Club Hockey and Nursing who had submitted requests for fee increases for their 
areas. 
 
Lisa Eriksmoen spoke on behalf of Men’s Club Hockey and explained the reasons for their 
request for a $5.00 increase. 
 
Paul Brekke presented information on the needs of the Wellness Center and why they are 
seeking a $20.00 increase in fees. 
 
Linda Schaefer and Brenda Roedocker were present to explain why a $146 increase was needed 
for Nursing.  
 
After hearing from each of the areas who were requesting increases the committee voted to 
take the following recommendations to the Student Government Association at their January 
meeting.  
 

• Motion by Rick to approve the request for a $146 course fee increase for Nursing for the 
ATI Assessment and Review Program. Seconded by Kelsey. Motion carried 

• Motion by Alex to approve the $20 increase to Wellness Center Operations. Seconded 
by Rick. Motion carried. 

• Motion by Rick to approve a $5 increase for the Hockey Program. Seconded by Kevin. 
Motion carried.  


